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Chairman Peter DeFazio     Ranking Member Sam Graves 

2134 Rayburn Office Building    1135 Longworth HOB 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Chair DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves:  

I am requesting funding for the Dewey Avenue Reconstruction Project in surface transportation 

reauthorization legislation. The project sponsor for this project is the City of Rochester and the 

project is located at Dewey Avenue, Rochester, New York 14621.  

The funding is designated for the reconstruction of Dewey Avenue and reimagination of this 

critical corridor, placing a high priority on all users, including pedestrians, bicyclists, and transit. 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and is anticipated to have the following 

benefits: better infrastructure and a safer environment for all users, thereby positively affecting 

the businesses and residents along the corridor.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 

  

Member of Congress  

April 19, 2021 


